
St. George’s Roman Catholic Church -  PO Box 190 Assiniboia S0H 0B0; Office 306-642-4439; stgeorge@sasktel.net; 

www.stgeorgesrc.ca; Facebook: Saint George’s Parish Assiniboia                                                                                                                                                                      

St. Louis Roman Catholic Church Box 176 Mossbank S0H 3G0 Facebook: St Louis Catholic Parish                                                                  

Fr. George Thattuparampil, Pastor: email: vakkachanmst@gmail.com or CELL 1-306-727-3280 or call office phone #                                                                                                         

~ FALL SUPPER: THANK YOU to ALL who helped in any and every way, including donations of food, 

money  and time ! Profit for the parish is $8811.30, with 122 takeouts /deliveries, and 317 seatings.                                        

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                                                                                                                                                                                        

~ St. George’s Parish Nativity Exhibit:  Friday, DEC 1st Noon- 9PM & Saturday, DEC 2nd 10:00 – 7PM, 

open for general public; Sunday, DEC 3rd after Mass, open to St. George’s parishioners.                     

There will be Christmas Bake Sale, Lunch Counter, Children’s Crafts, Wreath Auction, Door Prize, 

Reading Nook, and Music. Free Will Offering. We will be looking for people to bring anything to do with 

the Nativity, that you may have, to display. We’re looking for nativity sets, banners, anything you would 

care to share for those days. We’re hoping to have several hundred displays.                                                              

For information call Eveline B. 306-640-7822                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

- Please return Operation Christmas Child boxes to the church by Sunday, NOV12th. Thank You!                                                                                                                                                        

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

- Help is needed on the Parish Council. Please prayerfully consider this service to YOUR parish, a very 

important duty. There are information pages at the back of the church so that you can know what 

duties are involved.  Also the parish is in need of a Deanery Rep.                                                                                                                                         

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Join in each WED morning after 9:30 Mass for watching “The Chosen”. Bring your own snack.                                         

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                                                                                                                              

Sun, NOV 12 there will be a Blessing of ALL people serving in ALL ministries. Please attend. Thanks.    

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

THANK YOU FOR ALL DONATIONS!   OCT 21, 22: Maintenance $30.00; Regular Collection $1094.00; 

World Mission Sunday $295.00; OCT 28, 29: Maintenance $75.00; Regular Collection $1905.00; World 

Mission Sunday $320.00                                                                                                                                       

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

We are all encouraged to offer stipends to the priest, usually $10.00 to say a  daily Mass for our 

intentions, maybe for the beloved dead, for good health, for special, undisclosed intentions, etc. 

Please look for specially marked envelopes at the back of the church and drop them in to the collection 

basket or office. Please also specify if any preferred dates for your Mass. Any cheques to be made to 

Fr. George Thattuparampil personally.  Thank You !                                                                                                       

NOV. 11th, let us remember and pray for all the war dead, and for all our own deceased near ones and 

dear ones. All parishioners are encouraged to offer Mass intentions for these deceased. Thank you !                                  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tuesday, NOV 7 7:00 PM  +SUE CARAGATA by Yvette Wojcik 

Wednesday, NOV 8 9:30 AM +DENIS BERGERON by Tom & Adrienne Delorme/     FINANCE MEETING 7:30 PM 

Thursday, NOV 9 7:00 PM ++ DECEASED CWL MEMBERS  /  CWL Meeting after Mass 

Friday, NOV 10 9:30 AM PRAIRIE VILLA  ++DECEASED RANDLES/ROGERS FAMILY by Lynn & Norm Rogers 

Saturday, NOV 11 7:00 PM +PAUL SILZER – Anniversary Remembrance by Lorraine Silzer 

Sunday, NOV 12    9:00 AM  ~ MOSSBANK  ~ PRO POPULO / FOR THE PEOPLE 

                               11:00 AM ~ ASSINIBOIA  ~ PRO POPULO / FOR THE PEOPLE                   

Tuesday, NOV 14 7:00 PM ++DECEASED RELATIVES & FRIENDS OF THE LAPAIRE FAMILY by Lapaire Family  

Wednesday, NOV 15 9:30 AM   +TRUDY KWASNICKI by Yvette Wojcik 

Thursday, NOV 16 7:00 PM   SPECIAL INTENTION by Lynn & Norm Rogers /    PPC Meeting after Mass 

Friday, NOV 17 9:30 AM EAST SIDE COURT / SPECIAL INTENTION 

Saturday, NOV 18 7:00 PM   SPECIAL INTENTION 

Sunday, NOV 19    9:00 AM  ~ MOSSBANK ~ PRO POPULO / FOR THE PEOPLE                   

                               11:00 AM ~ ASSINIBOIA ~ PRO POPULO / FOR THE PEOPLE 

mailto:stgeorge@sasktel.net
http://www.stgeorgesrc.ca/


Development and Peace ― Caritas Canada Urgent Help Needed 

Development and Peace is raising funds for the Palestinian people besieged in the southern Gaza Strip, who 

are in urgent need of help. Facing a near-total blockade and ongoing bombardment, our partner Caritas 

Jerusalem urgently needs help to provide food, water, shelter, hygiene kits, healthcare and psychosocial 

support to the wounded, the displaced and the bereaved. So, as you join Pope Francis in praying that 

“weapons be silenced” and that “the cry for peace” is heeded, we invite you to give generously to help our 

sisters and brothers in Gaza. To donate visit  

bit.ly/3Q519p7 or learn more at devp.org/en/please-helpfamilies-in-need-in-gaza    

 

Operation Christmas Child Boxes 

Don’t forget- The Christmas Child boxes are due at the back of the church by SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 12 TH.  

Remember, for each box you leave, you’ll need $10 for shipping.  

 FYI: If you’d like to give a donation toward shipping boxes, but not fill out a box, there’s envelopes in the 

brochures. Just fill out your information, put a cheque inside, and leave it with the boxes.  

This is the 30th year that the Operation Christmas Child program has been bringing joy to the impoverished 

children of the world. In 2022, a milestone was reached when the 200,000,000th shoebox was handed to a 

little girl in Ukraine.  

  


